
Sisters staff at the Drop-In Center.

If you are interested but unable to attend, contact Melinda at mhughes@benedictcenter.org 414-880-1083

Volunteers Needed!Volunteers Needed!

n �Drop-In Center 
Meal Preparation, Light 
Housekeeping, Laundry

n �Donations 
Organizing, Scheduling Pickups, 
Requests  

n �Creating a Healing Space 
Inside the Center and in the 
Center’s Garden

T�he Benedict Center 
Sisters Program is 
seeking dedicated 
volunteers to offer their 
time and service in the 
following areas:

Benefits of volunteering: 

• certificate of service

• �potential for job references & school credit

• �making a difference in the lives of women 
involved in street-based sex work, including 
trafficking

• �developing your skills and talents

• �connecting with others who share your 
interests

• �working with a team dedicated to social 
justice

July 29th from Noon to 2pm 
SISTERS SOUTH (inside Hope House) 
209 W. Orchard Street, Milwaukee  

Refreshments provided

RSVP to Kathy by Friday July 23 
at kbauer@benedictcenter.org or 414.347.1774 

Visit www.benedictcenter.org 
to learn more about us.

Join us for an Information Session


